
Living  history  event  at
Vikingsholm
Sierra State Parks Foundation is hosting a Conversation with
History on July 7.

This fundraising evening at Vikingsholm includes a “behind the
scenes” tour of the castle and wine and hors d’oeuvres in the
courtyard. Longtime summer guest of Lora Knight, Helen Smith
will share her memories at Vikingsholm.

Each  attendee  will  also  receive  a  signed  copy  of  Smith’s
booklet  “Vikingsholm”.  Tickets  are  $65  each  and  can  be
purchased online.

The Sierra State Parks Foundation’s fundraising efforts at
Vikingsholm have most recently included the restoration of the
sod roof, upgrading all electrical components in the castle,
and  providing  free  school  group  tours.  SSPF  is  currently
fundraising to stabilize the south turret of the castle.
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